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To :Legislative Council Select Committee on Greyhound Racing in NSW 

Date 

Submission Heading-. More prizemoney in Victoria. 

Relevance I Terms of Reference - 'Term A The economic viability of the greyhound racing 

industry in New South Wales " 

What I would Like to Say -Prize money in New South Wales is now so poor compared to 

Victoria that we cannot afford to race our dogs in this state. Costs are rising but prize money is 

not keeping up. GRNSW should cut down in administration to pay for prize money. I think the 

intercode agreement is very unfair and it should be changed. 
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